
Field Junior School 
Spring Term 

7th March 2025 

What a great week we have had a Field Juniors. It was wonderful to see all the children enjoying the sunshine we 
have seen this week and it looks like its due to continue into next week too.  

 
On Friday as part of our world book day celebration we welcomed  a story teller, they spent time with each class 
separately. The children enjoyed a range of different stories and poetry. They really enjoyed their sessions.  
Continuing our book day celebrations the children enjoyed dressing up on Friday and showing their friends their 
outfits. We had children dressed as some wonderful characters such as Harry Potter and Dorothy from the  
Wizard of Oz.  
 
Last Friday our school photographer visited and took some wonderful year group pictures. A link was emailed out 
on Tuesday as these are now available to purchase.  
 
Please can we remind parents of children that are fasting if you have yet to do so please can you provide us with 
written consent that you have agreed for your child to fast.  

YR 4 Egyptian Day—Tuesday 25th March 

There are just  19 days left to book 

Contribution per child £10 

 

The children will be Egyptians for a day 

and will take part in many activities.  

We would like the children to wear costumes. This can be as 

simple as a sheet tied at the waist or a long t-shirt tied at the 

waist. 

Please make payment and give consent via Arbor. If you are 

unable to pay via Arbor, please contact the school office, who 

will be happy to assist you. Alternatively, fill in the tear off slip 

and return with cash in a clearly marked envelope.  

After School Reading Groups 

 

Due to parents consultations on Tuesday 11th and 

Wednesday 12th March.  

 

Miss Muttucumaru, Miss Timms, Miss  

O’Brien, Mrs Kenyon, and Mrs Dorunay’s after school 

groups will be cancelled for the above dates only. 

 

A reminder that parents  

consultations are next week on  

Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th 

March.  

 

 

If you have not yet booked a slot to see your child’s class 

teacher you can still do so via your child’s Arbor profile.   

Please contact the school office should you need any help 

with booking.  

YR 3 Celtic Harmony —Wednesday 2nd April  

There are just 27 days left to book 

Contribution per child £25 

 
The children will have the opportunity to  
experience life in the Stone Age, Bronze Age and Iron Age. 
They will get to make Stone Age tools and Bronze Age beaker 
pots, along with  
experiencing what life was like in round house buildings.  The 
children will be given the opportunity to trade and role play 
using real Stone-Age artefacts as farmers, hunters, miners etc 
and exchange goods of different values using numeracy skills.  
 

Please make payment and give consent via Arbor. If you are 

unable to pay via Arbor, please contact the school office, who 

will be happy to assist you. Alternatively, fill in the tear off slip 

and return with cash in a clearly marked envelope.  



 

 
Good attendance is vital for all children to  
support their learning and social development.  
Following government guidance, we have a duty to 
inform parents/carers if their child has had several 
absences from school. If your child’s absence is 
10% or more, so that attendance is below 90%, 
they are classed as persistent absentee, and you 
are at risk of a breach notice and a fixed penalty 
notice.  
 
This week’s attendance award winners are 
                                               

3W and 4H  98.9% 
 

All other classes attendance this week: 
 

3M  97.4% 
6 O’B  96.7% 

5T  96.1% 
5W  95.9% 
4C  94.1% 
6K  90.4% 

 
Well done to all  - Great attendance figures this week !! 

             

 

Last week, classes in each year group went up 
against each other.   

 
This week's class winners are: 

 
3M 

 
4C (4H are not too far behind ... keep logging on 

and practising ) 
 

5W 
 

6O’B 
 

House winners are Badgers, followed by Hares. 
Well done Badgers! 

Important dates for your diary 

 

 
Celtic Harmony Year 3 

Wednesday 2nd April 
Cost per child = £25  

To make payment and give consent by your child’s Arbor profile this can be found under Trips. Alternatively, please fill in the tear off slip and 
return with cash in a clearly marked envelope. 

Hudnall Park Residential Year 6  

Monday 16th June — Wednesday 18th June 
The deadline for payment is 2nd June .  

Method of Payment: You can pay by instalments, minimum allowed is £25 or in full via your child’s Arbor profile. If you are unable to pay 
online, then cash can be accepted. Please ensure to put it in an envelope marked with your child’s FULL name, class, and trip.  

Phasels Wood Year 4   

Monday 30th June– Wednesday  2nd July 

Final payment due by Monday 2nd June. You can pay by instalments with the minimum payment being £25. Or in full via Arbor. Cash can 
also be accepted. Please ensure to put it in an envelope marked with your child's full name, class and trip. 



        Field Junior Birthdays  

 

Field Junior would like to wish Happy Birthday 

to the following children: 

Ed 4C, Niranjan 5W, Aayushi 6K, Anaya 5W,    

 
Year 3    Wednesdays & Thursdays 

Year 4     Wednesdays & Thursday Swimming 
Year 5    Tuesdays & Thursday’s 
Year 6    Mondays & Thursday’s 

  P.E DAYS  

Absences/Illness —  

 
Please can we remind all parents to call the school 

office each morning to report your child absent.  

Press 1 to leave a  message on the school  

answer phone before 09:00 am. 

  

If arriving to school late, please can we ask that you 

record your child's name, class and  

reason for lateness in the book  located in  

reception. Thank you. 

Diary Dates 

Spring  Half Term 

Tuesday 25th March—YR4 Egyptian Day  

Wednesday 2nd April—Yr 3 Celtic Harmony Trip 

Friday 4th April—Early finish 1.30PM before Easter Break 

Monday 7th April— Friday 19th April Easter Break 

Monday 21st April— Bank Holiday School Closed 

Summer Term  

Monday 12th—Thursday 15th May Year 6 SATs Week 

      Dinner Accounts  

 

Please make sure your child’s dinner account is always in  
credit.  
Dinners must be paid in advance by at least one week.  
Parents/Carers are asked to keep track of their  
payments. Please do not wait for reminders from the 
office. 
 
 
Payment methods: 
Arbor – please log on to your Arbor account. 
Cash – send in cash in a clearly marked envelope (child’s 
full name, class, amount, ‘school dinners’). 

Year 6 PE lessons have now moved to a 
Thursday afternoon instead of Friday. It will 
be gymnastics which will be lead by the 
Queen’s teacher.  



 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

 

MONDAYS: 

SUPER STAR SPORT 
DODGBEBALL CLUB 

Dates: 13.01.2025 ~ 31.03.2025 
Times 3:25 PM ~ 4:25PM 

Book via link: 
North West London - Super Star Sport 

 
ALL STARZ DANCE ACADEMY 

STREET DANCE 
Monday After School Club 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Dates: 13.01.2025 – 31.03.2025 
Book via link: 

Login | Moonglow Dance - Portal  
 

TUESDAYS: 

SUPER STAR SPORT 
BOXING 

Dates: 07.01.2025 ~ 01.04.2025 
Times 3:25 PM ~ 4:25PM 

   Book via link: 

North West London - Super Star Sport 
 
 

WEDNESDAYS: 

SUPER STAR SPORT 

ARCHERY CLUB 
Dates: 08.01.2025 – 02.04.2025 

Times 3:25 PM ~ 4:25PM 
Book via link: 

North West London - Super Star Sport  
 

THURSDAYS: 

XTRA TIME 
Thursday Football 

Dates: 14.01.2025 – 01.04.2025 
Book via link: 

Field Junior Thursday Football Frenzy Booking Form. 
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If your financial circumstances have changed  

recently, click on the Free School Meal picture, to 

see if you are eligible for Free School Meals.   

Applications take 5 minutes to complete.  

Alternatively, call Mrs Conroy who can apply on 

your behalf.  

Courses for Parents 

 
Many external professionals offer parents the       

opportunity to access online parenting courses.  

Here are just a few examples  that are listed on 

our school website from reliable sources. 

 

New Talking ASD & ADHD Workshops, Healthy  

Lifestyle Support Workshops, Sibling  

Struggles Workshops, Responding to  

Anger Workshops, Talking Dads Workshops,  

Talking  

Additional Needs Workshops and many, many 

more. 

 

Please click on the link to access the website page 

where you will find all the external professionals 

links to their courses they have to offer. 

Tennis By Sam at Field Juniors  
Great News!  

You can now secure your child a space for the  

Summer Term.  

Mondays 12:20pm- 1pm  

28th April- 21st July  

All ages.  

£7 a session paid termly  

                Juniors - Croxley  

https://www.superstarsport.co.uk/locations/nw-london/?type=sports
https://app.classmanager.com/portal/moonglow-dance/register
https://www.superstarsport.co.uk/locations/nw-london/?type=sports
https://www.superstarsport.co.uk/locations/nw-london/?type=sports
https://form.jotform.com/243391893040356
https://form.jotform.com/243391893040356
https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/at-school/free-school-meals/free-school-meals.aspx?utm_source=homepage&utm_medium=top%20task%20tiles&utm_campaign=top%20task%20tracking&utm_term=free%20school%20meals#year3
https://croxleytennis.com/juniors/

